
PUBLIC HEARING – TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

November 10, 2023 

 

The Public Hearing to discuss the tentative agreement was held on Friday, November 10, 2023 at 

the South Dearborn Community Schools administration office. Those in attendance were: Karl 

Galey – Lawrenceburg, Eric Lows – South Dearborn, Branden Roeder -  Rising Sun, and Alex 

Brewer – ROD.  Those participating virtually were Sam Melton – Jac-Cen-Del, Rob Moorhead – 

South Ripley and Trina Schutte – RODEA representative.  

The meeting was called to order at 8:31 a.m. by Branden Roeder.  The purpose of the meeting 

was to discuss the tentative agreement reached between the Ripley-Ohio-Dearborn Special 

Education Board of Directors and the Ripley-Ohio-Dearborn Educators Association per I.C. 

2029-6-19.    

Mr. Roeder explained that the changes to the contract were available on the website.  He asked if 

there were any questions.  There were no questions.   

Meeting adjourned at 8:32 a.m. 


